
Latest News

Our Energy Breakthrough team is seeking your support! A number of sponsorship opportunities are available - click herefor more info!

This year Eaglehawk Secondary College has partnered with VYBE Youth (the youth and student arm of Victory Church) to provide a 

Breakfast Program. The program will be run of a Friday morning roughly between 8:15-8:45am with music, food and occasional 

games/activities. Pancakes with a mixture of toppings, fruit juices and occasional hot chocolates on a cold morning will be on the menu. 3-

8 VYBE team members will be there to connect with students, help reinforce a positive school culture and vision as well as provide 

positive role models that the students can relate to. Mason and Jessica Hudson oversee and lead the VYBE team and are passionate about 

helping teenagers discover purpose and become all they can be. Please make them feel welcome! Breakfast Club will still run with ESC 

staff members Monday-Thursday.

Homework Club is back! Our talented Teacher Assistant Sarena will be in the Library every Monday & Wednesday from 3:15pm - 

4:15pm to help students with their work. Everyone is welcome!

Adolescents on Social Media: Guide for Parents

The school has purchased a series of short videos 

covering a range of information, parenting strategies and suggestions designed to help parents better understand 

how young people are interacting on social media, and what they can do to guide their children in avoiding issues 

relating to reputation, privacy and online bullying.Click here for more information.

http://eaglehawksc.vic.edu.au/images/EB_Sponsors_Letter_2018.pdf
http://eaglehawksc.vic.edu.au/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=53:adolescents-on-social-media-guide-for-parents&catid=2:uncategorised&Itemid=101

